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22nd October, 2007 

Under Secretary (H&FW)
Govt. of India

Ministry of Health & Family Welfare

Nirman Bhawan

New Delhi-110001

Sir,
The Delhi Medical Council examined a legal notice of Shri V.V. Singh, Advocate on behalf of Smt. Rashmi Uniyal c/o. Mr. Rakesh Dangwal, RZ-L-22, Vijay Enclave, Palam, New Delhi – 110045, forwarded by Government of India, alleging medical negligence on the part of doctors of Lok Nayak Hospital & Lady Hardinge Medical College & Hospitals, in the treatment administered to the complainant at Lok Nayak Hospital & Lady Hardinge Medical College & Hospital.  

It is noted that Shri V.V. Singh, Advocate vide legal notice dated 23.8.2007 is seeking compensation from Addressee 1 to 4 mentioned therein.  He has not requested for investigation to determine medical negligence.


In view of the above, it is observed that the legal notice do not constitute a valid complaint, hence, cannot be entertained. 
Yours faithfully,
(Dr. Girish Tyagi)

Secretary
